Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 6:54 AM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #8-6-2016: Gudgeon Base Picnic

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #8-6-2016
Date: 8/17/2016
Subject:  Gudgeon Base Picnic

Saturday, September 17, Gudgeon Base is having their annual
picnic and Perch Base (and family) are invited.

For those planning on attending it will be located at
Fain Park, 2215 N 5th St, Prescott Valley, AZ 86314

Click on the link above to open a Google Map

BBQ lunch will begin around 1100.

Please RSVP for head count no later than Wednesday, August
24 to-

Chuck Emmett: commander@perch-base.org

Or

Don Unser: events@perch-base.org



